
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The special meeting of the Board of Township Trustees, Newbury Township was called to order 
at 7:00 p.m., February 26, 2014, with Mr. Quigley, Mr. Skomrock and Ms. Blair present.  
 
This meeting was to discuss the budget for 2015.  
 
Mr. Quigley brought up that the parcels that contain the Road Department, Ironman and the 
American Legion should be combined, this should save the township money.  A motion to 
combine these properties made by Ms. Blair, 2nd by Mr. Skomrock and a unanimous affirmative 
vote by all. 
 
Discussion was then on the General Fund.  The fund looks okay for the next few years with the 
changes that have already been made.  In the future there may have to be changes to the fees 
the township charges to increase funds.  But this is not required at this time.  Another idea was to 
have sections of the cemetery, which could only have flush headstones to reduce the cost of 
mowing around above ground headstones, and charging for all cemetery plots. 
 
The Fire Department will be asked to attend the next meeting to sign the 2014 fire contract.  The 
cost has been reduced from $70,000 from the General fund to $50,000.  The difference should be 
made up by the Fire Department instituting soft billing in 2014. 
 
This meeting was adjourned at 8:17 P.M.., upon a motion by Mr. Skomrock with a second by Ms. 
Blair and a unanimous affirmative vote by all. 
 
 
__________________________________  ___________________________________      

Glen Quigley - Chairman  William Skomrock, Jr.- Vice Chairman 
 
 
__________________________________  ___________________________________ 
 Jan Blair     Marcia Mansfield – Fiscal Officer 


